
, 

To Representatives on the House Health Care Committee:  

Hello my name is Daphna Tupper and I am an Oncology nurse and I urge you to support HR3063 

which seeks to remove the non-medical vaccine exemption from Oregon Health law. Oncology 

patients are frequently immunocompromised during the treatment, Coming into contact with 

something like measles during this time can be fatal. These patients have no little to know protection 

from the types of outbreaks that recently occurred with the measles outbreak in southern 

Washington and Oregon. I urge you to support HB 3063.  

Thank you,  

Daphna Tupper RN 

Daphna Tupper  
daphy37@msn.com  
785 67th St  
Springfield, Oregon 97478-7180 
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